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WATE Man Show

March 3rd and 4th is WATE’s 5th annual Man Show. There will be plenty of resources available and

you all should check it out! Tiana and Josh will have a table representing Genesis Neuroscience

Clinic so come say hello if you make an appearance!



Where’s Your Money?
by Tiana Ross

As I’m sure you know by now, all our donations go towards funding patient care and our internship

programs; however, what does that mean? Many patients are low-income and cannot afford the

costs associated with their care. This includes medications, copays, appointment costs, scans, and

much more. In 2021, when we first became a nonprofit, we used $711 to help cover 3 patients.

Through fundraising efforts, we raised more funds through 2022 and were able to use $3,912.76 to

serve a total of 27 patients!

Our second mission is to mentor the next generation of geriatricians and a diverse group of

physicians. There is a shortage of geriatric physicians and we aim to foster an interest in the field

through meaningful interactions. Our internship program is currently mostly unpaid so our interns

have to balance school, the internship, a job, volunteering, and research. By getting paid, they can

spend more time in the office as they can get paid and earn clinical hours and even get research

experience all in one place. This allows them to spend more time in our office and become more

exposed to how enriching it is being a geriatrician and serving your community. In 2022, one intern

went on to pursue a degree in surgical technology, three interns moved on to pursuing Master’s

Degrees, three interns went on to apply to PA school, two interns were accepted into research

programs, two interns were accepted into PhD programs, and three  interns were accepted into

medical school. Your donations make a difference for patient care and our future physicians.



Read more on our website

Staff Spotlight of the Month

Dr. Monica Crane

Dr. Crane got her undergraduate degree from Yale University and achieved her Medical Doctorate at

Jefferson Medical School. Dr. Crane founded Genesis Neuroscience Clinic over five years ago. On

July 1st of 2021, she made us a non-profit under the Tennessee Memory Disorders Foundation. At

the clinic, over 5,000 patients are served and we are currently involved in over 12 clinical trials. A fun

fact about Dr. Crane is that she has a 10 year old Havanese named Rosie and a 1 year old Boxer

named Otis.

Future Events

● O’Connor Senior Center Pancake Fest: March 31st, 2023

● Alzheimer’s Tennessee's KnoxWalk to make Alzheimer’s a memory: April 22, 2023

● Our fundraising committee is currently in the process of planning a fall event at Orange Hat

https://tmdf.org/


Brewery. On the night of the event we also plan to hold a silent auction.

Stay tuned for more information!


